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Welcome to our first farmers market for the New Year hope you all had a happy Christmas and  

 New Year. Our December Farmers market I feel for most of you was a successful day  

  

This is my very first newsletter for the market so over time you will notice changers to it and our Market 
management team we welcome Chris Love to the team he will be filling the role of admin which was left 
vacant after Geoff passing. 

 

 Just to update you all on some matters that have been hanging around after Geoff passed away. We are 
still working on the farmer’s market web site it will be back this year with some training.  

 

I have mention in the past about the market going to a pre-paid System we hope to have this in place by 
the new finical year. Now I also understand that some of you are not keen to move over to this system for 
different reason will talk to you all about this once we have details worked out and how we plan on it 
working    

                           

                                                                          

                              
                                                     

 APRIL MARKET IS ON the 25th April which is Anzac day at this stage we will not be having a market  
    
..  On this day out of respect to the return service man past and present. 
    
We are also looking for some new stall holders so if you know of anyone that might be interested 
please let myself or Chris know or pass on our details. As long as we do NOT have their product at the 
market already.  

NEXT MARKET IS 22 FEBRUARY 2020 

MARKET SAFETY 

 
As mentioned elsewhere, stall holders are NOT permitted to leave the market before 1pm.Must be on site by 

7.30 am and ready to go by 8am if you turn up after 8am you may be refused entry if it continues you may also 

for go your site at the market  

  

ALL STALL HOLDERS MUST HAVE WIEGHTS ON YOU MARQUEES 

 

Also please make sure all you leads and equipment that includes Gas bottles are in date or have been tested 

and tagged if that applies to your stall. This is something we will be checking  

http://www.traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au/


 
 

 

                                                                                                   Yesterday I saw a guy spill all his scrabble   
 Letters on the road  

 

 

 I asked him  

 What’s the word on the street?  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asst.Manager:      
Administration:   Chris Love   
Address: P O Box 203, Traralgon3844 
Phone No: 0409 232715 
Email: info@traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 
Web: www.traralgonfarmersmarket.org.au 

 Kev Taylor Manager: 

MARKET CONTACT INFORMATION 

Like Us 

On Face book 

Two Irish mates Paddy and Mick where 
walking thru the park when 

Paddy saw a flag pole he said I wonder 
how high it is. With that a blonde lady 
walked and ask them what where they 
doing Paddy told her her reply that’s easy  
she undid the pole layed it on the ground 
and measured it Its 30 ft she said, as she 
walked away Paddy said typical blonde 
we asked for the height ,she gave us the 
length..  
 

 

To be old and wise, you must 

first be young and stupid 
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